
Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


From: Julie Roberts - NOAA Federal


Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 4:13 PM


To: david.p.miller@noaa.gov


Subject: Social media


Dave


Could you help me track social media mentioning Neil and repost it? Last night Pete Gaynor mentioned Neil


in a tweet on the Congressional visit. Today and tomorrow we are both at FEMA for the POTUS briefings so I


expect social media to come out. Let me know if there is a good way to Flag for you.


By the way, President and WH are reposting most of the messages we are pushing out. Good exposure on


social media.


Kindest regards,


Julie Kay Roberts


Deputy Chief of Staff


National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
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